
 
February 9, 2022 

 
 
 
 
 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

Regular Meeting 
Wednesday, February 9, 2022 

2:00 PM 
165 Capitol Avenue, Suite 1100 

Hartford, Connecticut 06106 
 

The Freedom of Information Commission has cancelled its regular meeting scheduled for 
Wednesday, February 9, 2022, at 2:00 PM, in the Freedom of Information Commission Hearing 
Room, 165 Capitol Avenue, Suite 1100, Hartford, Connecticut. The meeting is cancelled due to 
technical difficulties. 
 
 
 

     
        /S/Jennifer M. Mayo___ 

Jennifer M. Mayo 
Acting Clerk of the Commission 
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